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Welcome back  

We will be focusing this half term on  

‘Food Around the World’. Please encourage 

your child to bring an item in for show & tell 

for either the TOPIC OR LETTER of the 

week (nothing of value & named please), or if 

you as a parent or carer wishes to talk to the 

children about a special celebration then 

please let us know you are always very 

welcome  

 

Inset Days 

Tuesday  April 10th 2018 

Friday May 25th 2018 

Friday July 6th 2018 

 

Primary School Application 
Those parents applying for a primary school 

place this year, you will receive your offer on 

16th April 2018. 

 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/school

s/school_places/default.asp 

 

 

 

Name Them, Name Them, Name 

Them! 
Please name everything your child 

brings into preschool, bags, coats, 

lunch boxes etc, as you would be surprised 

how many children do have the same items. 

Please remember to send you child with a 

warm waterproof coat that has a hood and 

sensible footwear, and an alternative to wellies 

please, also spare clothes, hat, child friendly 

gloves please, thank you. 

We do go out whatever the weather! 

 

Easter Bonnet 

Parade 
We will be holding our 

annual Easter coffee 

morning on Thursday 22nd  March @ 3pm 

at pre-school, there will be an Easter bonnet 

parade, raffle, tombola, refreshments and 

more. 

There will be prizes for the best bonnets for 

pre-school children, plus an additional prize for 

older children who wish to participate. 

So let’s get gluing, sticking, painting and start 

making those Easter bonnets! 

 

We will also be also asking for donations of 

cakes to sell, plus raffle prizes. 

Thank you 

 

Lunch Boxes, Allergies 

We have a child with a nut and chocolate 
allergy, please do not provide any of these in 

your child’s lunch box, thank you. 

Could we please ask all parents to cut all 

grapes, cherry tomatoes and olives etc. in half, 

sideways, not length ways, thank you. 

Please provide your child with a variety of 

healthy foods in their lunch box & don’t forget 

an ice block! Thank you 

 

Fee Slips 
Could we please ask that all fee slips are 

returned stating what payment method has 

been used, especially when you have paid by 

BACS, this is to enable us to issue a receipt of 

payment and inform our treasurers of payment. 

Thank you 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday in        to  
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Childcare Choices 
Can you get help with your childcare costs? 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

Is a website set up by the government which 

brings all your options to one website. 

 

 

Keep up to date 

Website 

http://www.turnditchanddistrictplaygroup.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook 
Our new face book page is  

https://www.facebook.com/turnditchpreschool/ 

This is an open group, there will be no photos 

of children posted on the page. Please give us 

a review on the page, thank you 

 

 

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/groups/turnditchanddistrict

playgroup/ 

https://www.facebook.com/turnditchpreschool/ 

 

 

 

Easter bonnet parade Thursday 22nd March from 3pm at preschool 

 

Spring term 2 

24th February – 23rd March (4 weeks) 

Summer term 1 

11th April – 25th May (7 weeks) 

Summer term 2 

5th June – 20th July (7 weeks) 

 

 

 
 

27/02/2018                              THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT  

Half Term Overview  

Week   27th  6th  13th  20th    

Letter   s a t i   

Theme   America Italy Asia British  
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